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A Special Meeting was held Wednesday March 6, 2019 of the Heidelberg Township Board of
Supervisors at the municipal building and was called to order at 6:30 PM, by Chairman Tim Hansen.

Tim Hansen, Larry Sterner, Matt Bollinger, Steve McKonly, Adam Smith and Norma Markle were
present.

Others present were Dave Wickham, J. Strawser, Donna Weaver, Bill Reichart, Jim & Bonnie
Miller and Betty Lincourt. '

The purpose of the meeting is to hold a Public Hearing to receive comments regarding the
rezoning of several properties (8 lots) along Gitts Run Road, from Industrial to Agricultural.

Dave Wickham stated that he and the residents of this area would like their properties rezoned
to Ag instead of Industrial. He stated that he had trouble financing his property when he bought it

because of the zoning.

York County Planning Commission and Heidelberg Township Planning Commission reviewed the
plan and recommended the change.

Bill Reichart, owner of 685 Gitts Run Road stated that he is not in favor of the change of the
zoning. He currently rents the property out but if he desires in the future to move his business there he
would like that option. If the zoning changes he would need to get a Special Exception.

After further discussion the Supervisors felt that all property owners should agree on the
change. It was suggested that a new request be presented without Mr. Reichart’s property listed.

Meeting adjourned at 6:58 PM.
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